
Suspicious Vehicle 

From Raven Crime Watch Society 

Posted March 31, 2018 

 

 

This from one of our members at the west end of the Cottonwood Rd, TWP 352.  Please be 

aware of this vehicle.  Has a pretty sturdy hitch on the truck so no doubt looking for trailers. 

 

Picture was captured by security camera while the occupant of truck was scoping out trailers. 

 

Picture taken from security camera at rural residence on RR 3-1 just north of Hwy 587 at approx 

4:30 pm Wednesday March 28th. Was looking at trailers in yard. 

 

 

 
 

 

Fred 

Raven CWS 


